
Grants Available
The Broads Authority currently has funds 
available for small projects that promote 

Sustainable Development or social 
inclusion within the Broads area.

Projects must support the Authority's 
purposes, have the support or 

involvement of local communities and 
provide some element of public benefit.

The Authority wishes to encourage
small-scale projects that promote 
sustainable tourism, renewable 

energy, sustainable landscape 
management, education for 

sustainability and social inclusion.

We are also keen to encourage 
individuals (particularly young people) 

and organisations to come up with new
ideas for achieving social, economic or 

environmental sustainability in the Broads.

The application process is simple.
Please telephone the Fund Administrator,

Nigel Dark, on 01379 668750.
He will be happy to discuss your 

project with you, advise on its suitability 
and send you an application pack.

Limited 
funding is 
available in 
the form of
grants of up 
to £1,000 for 
small projects
undertaken 
by schools,
parish councils
and other 
community
groups.

Applications 
are welcome 
any time 
before 
March 
2004.
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